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From: Dennis Capewell <denniscapewell@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2010 11:32 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: denniscapewell@gmail.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary:
Please do not lower the allowed leverage to be below 100:1, PLEASE!

| am 59 years old and have finally been able to augment my job income with forex trading income.
You would be greatly hurting my ability to do this as you would hurt millions of others just like me. We
do not have large bank accounts. You are not helping us by going to 10:1 you are drastically hurting
us. Protect the retail trader which is your job...don’t protect the banks and hurt your constituency!!

Please don’t do this to us.
Sincerely,

Dennis Capewell
denniscapewell(@gmail.com
215-208-6740 Cell
Skype id: denniscapewell
PA, USA




